
 

  
     

    

   
 

  
         

 

          
                 

 

 

            
             

         
       

 
  

 
       

  

    

   

    

     

Susan Lloyd-MacGilp 

From: nss iric 
Sent: 19 August 2020 15:55 
Subject: Information Message IM/2020/019 - Flosteril FLO-MED-8130 non-sterile gowns do 

not meet minimum standards for fluid resistance 

IRIC Incident Reporting &
Investigation Centre 

Reference: IM/2020/019 
Subject: Flosteril FLO-MED-8130 non-sterile gowns do not meet minimum standards for fluid 

resistance. 

This information message is sent to draw the attention of Equipment Co-ordinators to information which may be 
relevant to the safety of equipment and facilities in NHS Boards and Local Authorities. Please find the information 
below. 

Summary 

The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) in England has issued an alert on Flosteril FLO-
MED-8130 non-sterile gowns. The alert advises that these products do not meet minimum standards for 
fluid resistance. They have not been supplied in Scotland through National Procurement or the National 
Distribution Centre, but they may have been purchased independently. 

Action 
 Check unused stock immediately
 Quarantined any affected units
 Contact your supplier to arrange return of affected units

Product Details 

Supplier Vannin Healthcare (VHC) Global 

Products affected Flosteril FLO-MED-8130 Non-Sterile gowns 

Stock Keeping Units (SKU) BWK9877 
BWK9845 
BWK9846 
BWK9847 
BWK9823 
BWK9796 
BWK9741 

Packaging may vary (see images below): 
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As the Equipment Co-ordinator for your organisation, we recommend that you assess whether or not to forward this 
information to managers and staff within your area of responsibility who might benefit from being aware of it. 

If you received this message directly from IRIC, email us at nss.iric@nhs.scot or phone 0131 275 7575 quoting the 
IM reference number. Alternatively, if you have received this message from someone in your own organisation, 
please direct all enquiries to them and they will liaise with IRIC as required. 

Incident Reporting & Investigation Centre (IRIC) 
Health Facilities Scotland 
NHS National Services Scotland 

Contact us: 
IRIC Email nss.iric@nhs.scot 
Helpline 0131 275 7575 

https://www.nss.nhs.scot/health-facilities/incidents-and-alerts/report-an-incident/

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

NHS National Services Scotland is the common name for the Common Services Agency for the Scottish Health 
Service. www.nss.nhs.scot
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